
 

 



 

 

GENERAL MEETINGS 
 

Venue: San Souci Literary institute 
Address:107 Ramsgate Road, Ramsgate 
              (cnr Campbell Street) 

Time:8:00pm Wednesday Nights 

MEETING DATES 2011  

 

 
This newsletter is produced by a sub-committee of the above club and all articles are 
protected by copyright laws and must not be printed without the written permis-
sion of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club Inc. and the writer of such article. The above 
club hereby thanks and acknowledges the use of any articles etc. 
 
If any members have a vehicle or spare parts for sale, an interesting story about his or 
her car, weather it is about a rebuild or repair, or of your trips away on holidays, 
please do not hesitate to contact the editor and it will be greatly received. 
 
The opinions expressed in the newsletter are not necessarily of the Editor. Where pos-
sible articles contributed by members are verified, however the Leyland P76 Classic 
Car Club Inc. accepts no responsibility of the accuracy of the information. 

 
Leyland p76 Classic Car club Inc. 
C/o 9 Apsley Place 
Taren Point NSW 2229 
Phone (02) 9522 6529 
Email:    force7v@hotmail.com 

Notice of Copyright:- Copyright in all articles published in this magazine is vested in the respective authors of 
those articles. No part of the magazine may be reproduced in any form or by any means whatsoever without per-
mission in writing from the respective authors. Initial enquiries should be directed to the Editor. 

PLEASE NOTE 
If you are able to write up an article for our newsletter, it will be much appreciated.  
If you wish to sell a car please send in your add.  There is no cost, it is free.  It must 
be received by the 1st of the month to be in the next newsletter, however to ensure 
that your write up or add is included in the newsletter, please observe the following: 
 
Email it to force7v@hotmail.com 
Post it to: c/o 9 Apsley Place Taren Point NSW  2229 
follow up with a phone call to 9522 6529 to ensure it has been received. 

 

• August 17th 
• September 21st 
• October 19th 
• November 16th 
• December 21st 

• February 16th  
• March 16th 
• April—Nil 
• May18th 
• June 15th 
• July 20th 



 

 

Welcome back to all of our members and I hope you all had a great Xmas and New Year holiday.  
I am sure all of our members thoughts have been for all of the Australians nationwide who have 
been affected so much by the floods, cyclones and bush fires, which have caused so much dam-
age and so many lives have been lost. 
 
The Xmas party night went off well and we had a reasonable attendance, the food and gifts the 
members brought along were great and it was pleasing to meet up with our members from Goul-
burn, Rick Hopkins and Di.  They had a long trip, however I am sure they enjoyed the night and 
also I look forward to visiting Rick's auto museum in the near future. 
 
Many thanks to all who helped and assisted on the night and most of all my sister Shirley who 
spent most of the afternoon decorating the hall. 
 
We have some good events and outings lined up for 2011 so I hope many of our members will be 
able to attend.   
 
That's it for now, see you all at our next general meeting.                            

                                                                                          Joe Green 
  

• No general meting night in April due to the Easter holiday. 
• If any members are able to write up an article for the Newsletter about their 

car of holiday it will be gratefully accepted. 

• All of the members who assisted on the Xmas night. 
• Kevin Myers for sending in the article about the Leyland Badger and Tom Kruse 

M.B.E. 
• Ken Halstead for his Australia Day article and photos. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
• February  12th_  13th   Berrima Rally  
 
• February  20th    Sydney Super Swap Meet Hawkesbury Showground 
 
• February  27th    Wings Over Illawarra Show at Illawarra Regional Airport  
              Albion Park. 
 
•               Run to Rick Hopkins Auto Museum – date to be confirmed. 
 
• April     Robertson Show & Shine – date to be confirmed. 
 
• April Easter    Leyland “State of  Origin” (Get together) 
    22nd – 26th    at Inverell NSW 
 
• August            Shannons Show & Shine Eastern Creek 
 
• August            British Display Day Kings School Parramatta 
 
• September 11th  Orange Blossom Festival, Baulkham Hills. 
 
• September 18th  Burwood Spring Festival Show & Shine 
 
• September 25th  2011 Annual Reunion BMC Leyland at Ryde 
            Eastwood Leagues Club 
 
• October     23rd        Chevalier College Motorfest Show 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Minutes of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club held at the Sans Souci Literary 
Institute on Wednesday_15th December 2010 

 
Joe Green opened the meeting at 8:10 pm. Members in attendance as per the atten-
dance book. 
 
Apologies – Angelos Frangopolous, Ross Rickard, Paul Van Look 
 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted. 
Moved – Ron Frith, Seconded – Peter O’Brien 
 
Business arising from the minutes;  Nil 
 
 
Treasurers Report; 
 
Income -    Nil 
 
Outgoings – Hall Rent         $33.00 
Aust Post                 $30.00 
Street Machine Pub Liability Insurance 
                  $360.00 
 
Total                  $423.00 
 
No Bank Statement this month due NAB computer problems 
 
Moved – Peter O’Brien   Seconded – Ron Naylor 
 
Correspondence In: 
 
Westwords Dec 2010 
Drive Chatter Dec 2010 
 
Correspondence Out:   Nil 
 
Acceptance of correspondence. 
Moved – Sue Green   Seconded – Troy Green 
 
General Business: 
 
Valda Chappell wished the club all the best for Xmas and the New Year. 
Troy Green advised that a P76 had been done up for Victoria car shows featuring a 
conventional bonnet opening. 
Rick Hopkins gave a talk on his vehicle museum near Goulburn. 
The club wishes its members all the best for the Xmas and New Year break. 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 8:30 pm followed by supper. 



 

 

TAILPIECE 

INTERESTING   
STUFF 

   February 27th           WINGS OVER ILLAWARRA                  ALBION PARK   

If any members are able to write up an  
article for the newsletter about their car or 
their holiday trip please do not hesitate to 
send it in; it will be gratefully accepted. 

If you would like the magazine emailed to 
You in full colour  instead of snail mail 
Please email me at :  force7v@hotmail.com 


